
 

Message from Beth McLean 
 

Dear Friends,  

 

I write this today with a sense of joy that this past Sunday, our first service in the 

church building since March went so well. We settled into the “new norm” with 

no problems. I felt that we knew the presence of the Holy Spirit filling the air with 

happiness and hope that we were moving on despite the uncertainties of Covid 

19. I am grateful that the new health regulations put on the RM of St. Andrews 

has had no affect on our worshipping community and we will continue with our 

regular 10 am service. 

 

We sung, spoke softly or hummed along to the hymns and listened and 

meditated on the special music. It is important that we bring along our hymn 

books that have been distributed and will continue to be distributed since we 

cannot share. 

 

October 4th is designated as World Wide Communion Sunday and individual 

baggies with the symbols we will use during the Sacrament will be distributed. 

 

There are many who have contributed to our re-opening of the church and I am 

grateful to all and I believe, to the best of our ability that our time of worship will 

continue to be a safe place for us to gather as a community of faith. 

 

If you have any questions or wish to receive the Sunday Service via email, please 

let me know. 

 

My prayer for you and those you love is that God will keep you safe and bring us 

all through these Covid times. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Beth McLean, Minister 
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Church reopening protocols during Covid 19 are available on 

the Little Britain website https://littlebritainunitedchurch.ca/ 


